
 

U.S. Department of the Interior 
Minerals Management Service 

Office of Communications  

NEWS RELEASE 

DOI and DOE Announce First Contracts for Royalty Oil Transfer To Strategic Petroleum Reserve Signed Today 

This press release is located at http://home.doe.gov/news/releases99/marpr/pr99065.htm 

  

  

-MMS-  

FOR RELEASE: March 31, 1999 CONTACT: Anne-Berry Wade 
(202) 208-3985 
Thomas Welch 
(202) 586-5806


